

Dear Parents

I am sure that you will be pleased to know that I have arranged for Year 3 to visit Flag Fen in Peterborough. This visit will support our historical understanding as we continue to learn about the Stone Age, through the Bronze Age into the Iron Age. Flag Fen is one of the finest Bronze Age archaeological sites in Northern Europe and we are lucky to have it on our doorstep.

We will be taking part in a simulated archaeological dig and looking at how early settlers lived; including finding out what it was like to live in a Round House.

Date Tuesday 3rd November 2015
Time Leaving school **promptly** at 9am.
Collection Normal pickup time at school

Transport We will be travelling with TLine Travel.

Clothing School uniform, plus waterproof coat please
Lunch Packed lunches will need to be taken.

The cost of travel to and from the venue is significant. We have been able to subsidise this, with support from the PTFA, which has reduced the cost considerably. I would therefore like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.00. Can I just remind you that we rely on voluntary contributions to fund all our visits and such future events may be in jeopardy if we do not receive them.

If you give permission for your child to take part and be transported to the venue by coach, please sign and complete the permission slip below.

Any questions or queries please do get in touch. If you wish your child to bring home a memento (no sweets will be allowed to be purchased) then please send them with a **maximum** of £5.00 in a **named** purse or envelope.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Kate Hunt Teacher Year 3

Website: - www.buckminster.leics.sch.uk